
Park House School Bulletin 

Friday 19th November 

Announcements! 

• These bulletins will be printed and sent home on Fridays. You can also find copies on the school ’s 

website: https://www.beyondautismschools.org.uk/news 

• Swimming 

Swimming is continuing every Wednesday, remember to pack a swimming kit!  

 

 

 

• Leisure activities 

As part of the Park House development plan, I am looking at what leisure activities are available in 

your own local authorities that your child may already be accessing, or you would like them to ac-

cess at some stage. This will form part of a wider project in which we can work on the pre-requisite 

skills needed for the pupils in Park House to be able to access this over time. Please respond using 

the form here: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/BA3R7C/  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  Karen Talty (ABA Consultant) 

• Coffee Morning– Thursday 25th November 

The Supervisor team at Park House are running a coffee morning at Park House on Thursday 25th 

November. The topics discussed will include self-care skills, how to promote independence and set 

your child up for success at home. Please confirm your attendance on the slip sent out so we can 

get an idea of numbers. 

 

 

 

• Hairdresser 

Hairdressers from ‘Blue Tit London’ (https://bluetitlondon.com/) are coming to visit Park House 

School this term on 6th December. Please return the slip sent previously so we can get an idea of 

numbers of pupils wanting hair cuts.  

 

 

 

 

• On 30th November we will be taking part in “Animal Awareness Day”. As part of this we have Our 

Amazing Animal World coming to visit the school and run an interactive session. This will give our 

pupils the opportunity to interact with a variety of different animals (from a very soft rabbit, to a 

rough bearded dragon) and engage in a complete sensory experience. Pupils will be able to drop in 

and out of the session and will only participate on a level that they feel comfortable with. Please re-

turn the form sent home if you would prefer your child to opt out. 

 

 

 

 

Group A attending on: 

Weds 1st December 

Group B attending on: 

Weds 24th November 

Weds 8th December 

https://bluetitlondon.com/


What is on next week? 

 

 

Reminders 

• Please remember to call the school or email your child’s Supervisor if your child is unwell or at an 
appointment. 

Monday  

Tuesday Trip to Lady Allen Playground (Yellow & Green) 

Wednesday Universal Children’s Day (Children’s rights) 

Thursday Park House Supervisor Coffee Morning 

Friday  


